
After a long hiatus your employer has agreed to get back to the 
bargaining table. Your negotiating team will meet on December 13 for 
preparations, then they will meet with the employer on December 14 to 
continue negotiations.

Remember that your current collective agreement remains in effect. If you 
feel it’s not being followed, or if you’re having problems at work, please 
talk to a Union Steward or reach out to AUPE’s Members’ Resource Centre 
at 1-800-232-7284 and they will put you in touch with your Membership 
Services Officer.

If you have any questions or feedback about this bargaining update, 
please contact a member of your negotiating team.
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